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As the new 2023-2025 term begins, the Leadership Development team will be begin our 

first educational session with new board orientation to be held in Silver Spring, MD, during 

the National Board Meeting.  This will be a two-part process with a budget workshop 

included, duties of the board member, report writing, election review, disciplinary 

procedure discussion, and several other topics. 

AVVA plans to take advantage of free time on Saturday mornings during the National 

meetings to educate our Board on their duties as well as new subjects relevant to their 

position and influence.  In turn, some of these subject will be passed on to our 

membership. 

The 2024 Leadership & Education Conference will be another challenge for L & D in that 

we must choose and develop a minimum of one seminar for the Conference.  Stay tuned 

for more on that as our program develops. 

 

Sharon Hobbs, President 


